Ressort: News

Suzuki Ecstar leaves MotoGP at the end of 2022

MotoGP: Suzuki retires

Bologna Motorvalley Italy, 15.05.2022, 08:07 Uhr

GDN - On 12 May 2022, amidst disbelief and amazement, Suzuki took everyone by surprise by announcing his retirement from MotoGP.

Suzuki's retirement from racing seems incredible because this team is very organized, in these years of hard work the technicians have developed a bike that works and in addition it has two very competitive riders.

The news was already in the air at Jerez at the end of the tests, while the teams were removing the pits, the bombshell news arrived that no one expected.

"Suzuki will retire at the end of the 2022 season".

This news left everyone stunned. The entire Team was also informed at the end of the test day with an extraordinary meeting.

Official statement from Suzuki.

The team confirms its willingness to leave MotoGP at the end of the 2022 season. Suzuki reiterates the decision made in recent days and underlines that negotiations are underway with Dorna.

Suzuki Motor Corporation is discussing with Dorna the possibility of ending its participation in MotoGP at the end of 2022.

Unfortunately, the current economic situation and the need to focus its efforts on the great changes that the automotive world is facing in recent years are forcing Suzuki to shift costs and human resources to develop new technologies.

We wish to express our deepest gratitude to our Suzuki Ecstar Team, to all those who have supported Suzuki motorcycle activities for many years and to all Suzuki fans who have given us their enthusiastic support.

This retirement from racing will be a great loss for the world championship.

Author Roberto Magni Comi Daniela Foto ReD Photographic Agency by ReD Magazine

Bericht online:

https://www.germandailynews.com/bericht-124031/suzuki-ecstar-leaves-motogp-at-the-end-of-2022.html

Redaktion und Veranwortlichkeit:

V.i.S.d.P. und gem. § 6 MDStV: Roberto Magni By Foto ReD Photographic Agency

Haftungsausschluss:

Der Herausgeber übernimmt keine Haftung für die Richtigkeit oder Vollständigkeit der veröffentlichten Meldung, sondern stellt lediglich den Speicherplatz für die Bereitstellung und den Zugriff auf Inhalte Dritter zur Verfügung. Für den Inhalt der Meldung ist der

allein jeweilige Autor verantwortlich. Roberto Magni By Foto ReD Photographic Agency

Editorial program service of General News Agency:

United Press Association, Inc. 3651 Lindell Road, Suite D168 Las Vegas, NV 89103, USA (702) 943.0321 Local (702) 943.0233 Facsimile info@unitedpressassociation.org info@gna24.com www.gna24.com